
 
 
January 6th, 2021 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Musafer Rasho  has been living in Serres camp and helping out as a Kurmanji / English translator 
from August 2020 to the present time, and during this time he supported our organisation greatly 
in the following aspects; 
 

- Translating group training materials, messages, flyers, information from English to 
Kurmanji on a  regular basis to help us reach out more efficiently to the population in the 
camp. 

 
  
Musafer Rasho has been a dedicated and involved affiliate to our organisation during their time in 
the camp, and has continuously helped us in all the ways mentioned above. He is hardworking and 
reliable, and constantly shows compassion, patience, and creativity when working with our team 
and other members of the camp. 
 
Musafer helps with the transition and communication between the LHI team, the wider community, 
and camp residents, in particularly new arrivals to the camp.  
 
Further, the LHI team appreciated Musafer constructive communication skills, positive attitude and 
friendly personality. I wish Musafer the best in his  new country of residence, and hope  he is able to 
continue  his studies or work. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Hayley Smith 
Founder/Director 
Lifting Hands International 
 
 
 


